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A September 15, 1989 memo to Cardinal Bevilacqua. It records still more warnings from 
Fr. Dunne’s therapists and notes that he has requested transfer to a parish where his 
spiritual director is pastor. The Cardinal writes at the bottom: “Thanks. Be very cautious. I 
think he is trying to manipulate so that we act according to his agenda. AJB” GJ-1479 
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